July 15, 2015

To whom 1t may concern:

On July 14 the Greater Williamson Area Business Association (GWABA) met with Ken Saiki a
member of the design team for the project that is being proposed for 906 Williamson Street by Louis
Fortis.

The presentation was consistent with what has been shared with the wider neighborhood at several
meetings over recent months. This is also the proposal that received the support of the Marquette
Neighborhood Association (MNA) in June.

Board members were most interested in the desire on the part of Mr. Fortis to create quality commercial
space for local businesses. There was also appreciation for the overall design and how it will
compliment our historically rich street.

Board Members of GWABA were pleased with the proposal and voted unanimously to join MNA in
supporting of it being built.

Sincerely,
m‘\—g\

J. Cheema
President, GWABA




